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Belize COVID: 

Belize only had two deaths since we left in 
February and ruffly stayed at 19 positive 
cases until this month. Now there are 5 dead 
and 562 active cases as of 8-21-20. Mind you 
they don’t test unless someone goes to the 
hospital. Please remember Belize in prayers 
as their hospitals are not equipped to handle 
this. The photo to the right shows the police 
encouraging social distancing. 

Drought, Fire & Floods: 

When I left Belize it was in a severe drought. 
Then there were major forest fires. The 
lingering smoke was so bad that it lasted for 
weeks with poor visibility and air quality. 
Finally the rain came but that turned into 
severe flooding. The one photo on the right is 
not a river, it is the street where we meet for 
church every week. Thankfully all my church 
family there were able to get safely through 
this. They sent me videos and it definitely 
was bad. 
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Email me at: Greg@BibleGreg.com 

Call Us: 845 940-5605 (Central Time)  

Support Address:  Evangelism Missions  

P.O. Box 533, Lobeco, SC 29931  

Web: www.BibleGreg.com

Thank you again for all the prayers 
and support! We are very grateful!!  

Yours Faithfully, 

The Greg Davis Family 

Please click this link to partner with 
us or mail your tax deductible gift to 
our address to the right. 

Furlough Life: 

The best recent news is, Julia 
trusted Christ at the end of July! 
She will be 8 years old in less 
than 7 weeks. I have noticed her 
strong prayer life and desire to 
live and love Jesus and that 
makes me so full of joy. All my 
children have trusted Christ and 
are such a blessing!  

I’m sure this time is just as 
much as a struggle for many of 
you as it is for me being shut up 
and not having the ability to 
evangelize like before. With my 
health I can’t risk traveling just 
yet for meetings. Still, I have 
been plenty busy and it has 
given me time to catch up on 
many things left undone from 

being on the mission field. I’m staying at the 
Christian Retreat in NY right now which has 
allowed us a place to stay plus minister. 
Also, I’m following up with all my doctors.  

My children gave me a big surprise for my 
50th birthday back in June. The photo to the 
right shows how they said “Happy Birthday.” 
They cut all the trees and put this together 
for me quietly and totally surprised me. I am 
so very blessed! 

Please don’t forget to pray for us now that 
we switched from monthly to quarterly 
letters. We need your continued prayers!
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